
 

……                    St.  John’s C. of E. Primary School  

                      SCHOOL NEWS 
8th November 2018 

                    

 Website: www.hindleygreensaintjohns.wigan.sch.uk   
   E-mail: enquiries@admin.hindleygreensaintjohns.wigan.sch.uk 

 Twitter: @StJohnsHG                  

                                                               

     

   

 

  

  

  

 

 

          

  

   

 - 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

   

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

w 

 

 

Achieving, Believing 

& Succeeding Together 

Our Sports Stars of  the 

week are St John’s Cross 

Country Team for finishing 

3
rd

 at the HIPS Country 

Event. 

Well Done to Ruby, Year 6 

for finishing first 

individually.  

 

Celebrating Success at St. John’s … 

Reception – Daniel 

Year 1 – Lillie 

Year 2 -  Elissa 

Year 3 – Chelsea 

Year 4  - Jack 

Year 5 – Macy 

Year 6  - Keira 

Well done! 

Well Done to our Music 

Performer of the week 

Aneira, Year 6, for always 

giving 100% 

November 

Friday 9th FOSJ’s Fancy Dress Disco.  Tickets 

on sale from the school office 

priced at £2 

Sunday 11th at 

9.30am 

Remembrance Sunday at St. 

John’s Church 

 

Friday 16th  

 

Children in Need Day.  Please 

encourage your child to dress in 

yellow/spots.  Any donation 

would be gratefully received 

Friday 23rd 

 

Non uniform day.  In return kind 

donations of non perishable 

Christmas items.  Coloured 

theme for each class tbc 

Friday 30th 

 

IntraHealth Nasal Flue 

Immunisation for Reception – 

Year 5 

 

FOSJ’S FANCY DRESS  

SCHOOL DISCO 

FRIDAY 9TH NOVEMBER 

5.30 pm – 7.00 pm  

 

TICKETS PRICED AT £2 

AVAILABLE 

FROM THE SCHOOL 

OFFICE 

Remembrance Service  at St. John’s 

Church at 9.30am on Sunday 11th 

November 

 
Please try to join us for this very special 

service.   All  welcome. 

 

Friday 16th November 

Please encourage your child  to 

dress in spots/yellow for children in 

day  in school on Friday 16th 

November.   Please do not buy 

something special but utilise what 

you have at home.  Any amount of 

donation would be gratefully 

received for this worthy cause.    

Please note this must be cash as no 

fundraising events will be uploaded 

on to Parent Pay. 

Thank you for your continued 

support. 

 

Well Done to 

Year 2 with the 

highest class 

attendance for 

the week before 

the half term 

holidays with 

97.8%. 
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Circulated to the children today are the Christmas 

Cards for Schools personalised sample.  Please note if 

you would like to place an order for any of the 

gifts/cards for Christmas,  your order must be in school 

by Friday 16th November.  Thank you for your 

continued support.   As this is fundraising, cash 

collection with orders apply.  Thank you. 
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Achieving, Believing 

& Succeeding Together 

 

Reception Class 

Photo & 

Individual 

School Photos 

If you would like to 

purchase your child’s  

school photo please 

ensure you return the 

slip and payment by  

Friday 9th November. 

Thank you. 

Year 6 Ambassadors 

Well done to all our Year 6 children who did a 

marvellous job in being school tour guides for our 

prospective reception class 2019 open afternoon.  

They continuously worked hard throughout the 

afternoon and were a credit to themselves and our 

school. 

Well done you make us very proud! 

 

 

RECEPTION  

                             2019 
 

 

If your child was born between 1st September 2014 

and 31st August 2015, they will start Reception 

Class in September 2019.   You may have 

registered an interest previously at our school but 

this is not an application for a school place.  The 

online application is now open please follow the link 

to apply online: 

https://www.wigan.gov.uk/Resident/Education/Scho

ols/School-Admissions/Primary-schools.aspx 

 

Toddler Group  

Come along and join us 

every Tuesday in the school 

hall 

9am – 10.15am 

 

 

We have had some 

reports of head lice 

within school.  

Please could we 

kindly ask all 

parents/carers to 

check on a regular 

basis to keep this at 

bay.  Thank you for 

your continued 

support. 
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